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Early Learning and Childcare Facility Inspection Report

Type of Inspection:
 Follow-Up Inspection

Pursuant to section 21 of the Early Childhood Services Act, operators of licensed early learning and childcare 
facilities must post their most recent inspection report in a clearly visible and prominent place in the facility.

Name of operator Licence Number Inspection Date

The Boys & Girls Club of Saint John, Inc. 2019490 March 24, 2023

Facility Name Telephone Number

Seaside Park After School Care (506) 634-2011

Address

627 Havelock Street Saint John NB  E2M 2V4

Name of Early Learning and Childcare Licensing Staff Position Title

Tanya Gaudet Inspector

Order for Compliance Regulation Date to be 
corrected

Date corrected

11 The qualifications and training requirements for administrators and 
educators are as follows: (a) an administrator and educators must hold a 
valid first aid certificate and a valid cardiopulmonary resuscitation 
certificate;

11(a) Nov 25, 2022 Nov 25, 2022

Comments: Deficiency is now compliant 

21  A licensee shall post the following documents in a clearly visible and 
prominent place in the facility associated with the licence: (a) the licence; 
(b) a report provided under section 23; (c) an order issued under section 
28; and (d) a probationary license issued under section 29.

21(a) – (d) Nov 25, 2022 Mar 22, 2023

Comments: Deficiency is now compliant 

24(1) For the purposes of subsection 20(1) of the Act, the following 
records and documents shall be maintained on the premises of a 
licensed facility: (c) staff member records that include (vii) a copy of a 
valid first aid certificate and a valid cardiopulmonary resuscitation 
certificate for each administrator and educator.

24(1)(c)(vii) Nov 25, 2022 Nov 25, 2022

Comments: Deficiency is now compliant 

General Comments

Licensing staff arrived at the licensed facility to conduct a follow-up inspection visit on March 22, 2023.

One group of children were playing outdoors, while the second group of children were playing in the cafeteria 
when licensing staff arrived for the follow-up license renewal inspection. 

Invitations of play were set up for the children to play with in the cafeteria. Some of the invitations of play were 
board games, crafts, playdoh, beads and dramatic play materials.

Licensing staff observed educators interacting and engaging with the children at their and using positive child 
guidance techniques to divert any challenging behaviours.

Inspection Reports from previous inspection visits were posted on the communication board located at the 
entrance of the cafeteria.
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General Comments

Licensing staff recommends the renewal of this license.

original signed by

Tanya Gaudet March 24, 2023
Signature of Early Learning and Childcare Licensing Staff Date

Signature of Operator/Designate Date


